
Sadly, we bid farewell to two of our current GP’s. 
 

Dr Lakhan Basi will be leaving us on Tuesday 16th September after being with the practice 
for 11 years.  Dr Basi is leaving to relocate to sunny Scotland! 

 
Dr Hannah Josty will be leaving on Friday 19th September.  Dr Josty will be relocating to  

another practice  closer to her home .  
 

Both doctors have been instrumental in our team and will be greatly missed by both staff 
and patients. We wish them both good luck in their new pursuits. 
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Farewell Dr Lakhan Basi & Dr Hannah Josty 

Burney Street Practice are pleased to announce new additions to our team as follows:  

 

Dr Moushumi Baurauh, (female), MB BS BSc MRCGP DRCOG DFSRH, starts on 13th 
October, working Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 

 

Dr Kofi Opong, (male), MBChB, MRCGP DFSRH starts on  29th October, working 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.  

 

Dr Sylvia Nyame (female), MBBChir MRCGP DFSRH DRCOG starts on  3rd November, 
working Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. 

 

We also welcome two new members to our reception team,  

Susan and Jacqueline. 


